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22 March 2022 
 

Our Reference: SYD19/01183/06 
DPE Reference SSD-10371 (MOD1) 

 
Mr Michael Cassel 
Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Gavin Ho 
 
Dear Mr Cassel 
 
TRINITY GRAMMAR SCHOOL 
REGULARISATION OF STUDENT NUMBERS (SSD-10371- MOD 1) 
 
Thank you for referring the modification for ‘Trinity Grammar School – regularisation of student numbers’ 
on 4 March 2022 via the Major Projects Portal, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) comment.  
 
TfNSW has reviewed the modification and notes this involves revision of the Traffic Management Plan 
(TMP). However, the agency is satisfied that the Applicant has been previously conditioned (condition 
B7) to prepare a Road Safety Audit (RSA) to identify and mitigate any road safety concerns as part of 
the school’s operations and that this condition remains applicable.  
 
As such, TfNSW raises no objections and has no further comment regarding the modification. 
 
Should you have any further inquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Brett 
Morrison, Development Assessment Officer by email at development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Manager Land Use Assessment Eastern 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 

 
 
 
 
 


